
Dear Sir or Madam 
 
I feel that both options should be available for the future. 
 
There are those in the population who, for various reasons, do not have access 
to  cards.  
 
Some people can not cope with the concept of a card without getting into debt.  They 
prefer to manage their money as cash. 
 
An additional thought. 
 
Many people in service industries rely on cash tips. 
 
Charities rely on charity boxes near check outs, which are last minute thoughts with 
change. 
 
The loss to the economy would be huge overall, and on so many levels, if the 
opportunity for cash was withdrawn permanently. 
 
Please think hard about this. 
 
Once its gone, it will be very difficult to re-introduce. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Sarah Jordan 
 


